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PTO Meeting Minutes, March 13, 2018 

 

Attendees:  Britney Edwards, Trish Beathard, Pam Fields, Kathi Mueller, and Theresa Corey 

 

Principal's Report: 

*Eric Ode was fantastic! 

*State testing accountability will be public soon. We aren't targeted by the state as needing assistance. 

We are in the middle of the diameter chart, with performance lower and student growth very high. 

Student attendance is a weak area for us. Strong attendance is important for learning. 

*Pacific Science Center will be coming on March 21st! Organized by a member of the community, at no 

cost to the school.  

     8:30-9am, Kindergarten 

     9:10-9:50am, 1-2 

     10-10:45am, 3-5 

     11-11:45am, 6-8 

*March 23 - volunteer sign up sheet is at the mailboxes. 

*Talent show practice - Monday, Wednesday, Thursday at 2:30pm 

*Swimming Lesson dates are being finalized.  Last two weeks of school. 

*Coffee with a Cop - Monday, March 19th at 9am @Marina 

*Working with County Parks & Rec for after school activities for next year. 

*April 12 at 12:00 - Community health meeting at Community Center.  Coordinating services with the 

town. 

*WRC positions will be posted on the website.  There may be additional positions this year! Please 

spread the word. 

*New KPL session will be planned to include Bookmobile and lunch! 

 

Treasurer's Report: 

*our fundraising numbers are still in the negative because we have not caught up with spirit gear and 

chocolates yet.  We will make up numbers on Memorial Day when we join the Community Center for 

their brunch activity.   

*Classroom fund updates were distributed 

*We need a new Boxtops owner since Pam can't do it any more. 

 

President's Report: 

*We have several volunteers already, but could use more!  Please let us know if you can help on the day 

of the auction. 

*PTO is volunteering to collaborate with the Booster club for the egg hunt this year! (Thanks to Brittany 

Murray!) Booster club may need help to stuff eggs.  We're not sure who to contact about this. 

 

Meeting adjourned! 
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